
Kenosha Bradford High School Alumni Association 

NEWSLETTER 
Oldest Active High School Alumni Association West Of The Alleghenies 

Vol. 61, No. 1 • Spring 2023 

KBHSAA to honor 2023 Distinguished Alumni 

RITA STORZ HAGEN, MSN, RN, CLASS OF 1980 
 

Rita graduated from St. Luke’s Hospital School of Nursing in 1984. She completed her 
Bachelor of Science in Nursing from Marquette University and her Master’s in Nursing 
from the University of Phoenix, all while working full‐time and raising her family.  Rita has 
served in leadership roles for 28 of her 38 years of nursing, beginning as a GI Coordinator 
at St. Catherine’s Hospital through her current role as Executive Director of Hospice 
Alliance since 2012. Rita serves on the Wisconsin Hospice and Palliative Care Association 
board and chairs its Legislative Committee. She is an active member of the Kenosha County 
Long Term Care Alliance, serving as the chair, as well Kenosha County Care Transitions and 
leads its Advance Directive workgroup.  

Rita is a member of Italian American Ladies Auxiliary and Contemporary Italian American 
Organization, Tempo Kenosha (past president), Kenosha Rotary Club (past president), 
Readers are Leaders Tutor, Wisconsin Nurse Honor Guard, Susan B. Anthony Board member, 
Empowerment Team member 100+ Women Who Care, and a KABA/KUSD mentor.  Rita 
serves on the Gateway Technical College and Carthage College Nursing Advisory Councils.   

In 2018, Rita was named one of the 10 Exceptional People in Kenosha County and the 
Italian American Society Columbus Day Banquet Honored Guest.  In 2019 she was named 
the Susan B. Anthony Women of Influence in Business/Government/Nonprofit. 

Rita enjoys spending any/all free‐time with her family, especially her four grandchildren.  
 

TOM SORENSEN, PSYD, CLASS OF 1961 
 

Tom graduated from UW‐Madison in 1965 and entered graduate school in Philosophy 
but immediately began work in Clinical and Experimental Psychology at University Hospital 
and the Wisconsin Primate Center.  Doing so whetted his appetite for psychology; he later 
earned two Master’s degrees, an MA and an MS, and went on to earn a doctorate in Clinical 
Psychology. He studied Hemoencephalography with Hershel Toomin, targeting areas of the 
brain where lesions had formed due to strokes or TBI and working to rebuild damaged 
cortical structure by increasing oxygenated blood flow to the area.  Tom’s interest morphed 
into a study of Alzheimer’s and how to prevent or improve function once it had taken root. 

Tom still works full time, and his many tools include NASA‐developed pulsed electromagnetic 
devices, near and far infrared lasers and brain wave entrainment. His research expanded 
into the use of certain brainwave frequencies to improve quality of life for those with 
temporal lobe epilepsy, using protocols developed by Dr. Barry Sterman of UCLA. 

Dr. Sorensen writes, “I was privileged to have several professions in my life journey. My 
previous career in construction and my experiences at Lincoln Park as a youth linked me 
into the fabric of the working class. I always felt I was blue collar, regardless of titles or per‐
ception. Kenosha and Mary D. Bradford High School gave me an egalitarian service ethic 
during my career and the opportunity to treat patients who could not otherwise afford 
state‐of‐the‐art medical treatment.” 

 

Kenosha Bradford High School  
Distinguished Alumni
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•  KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ In honor of the 1950 Class ‐ $630 

•  KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Judge James Carlson, OFS (1962) Memorial Scholarship ‐ $1,500 

•  KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ $1,500 

•  KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Joseph Brittelli (1948) Memorial Scholarships ‐ $1,500 ‐ up to 3 available 
    To students preferably pursuing an undergraduate degree in Education, Engineering,  
    Medical and/or Political Science. 

•  John M. Cibrario (1958) Memorial Scholarship ‐ $1,500 
    To a student pursuing an undergraduate degree in Mathematics. 

•  John (1957) & Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro Academic Scholarship ‐ $1,500 

•  John (1957) & Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro Athletic Scholarship ‐ $1,500 

•  The Valiere Anderson Petersen (1930) Award for Excellence in Music ‐ $1,000     
    To an outstanding student in music, preferably Piano. 

•  Peter (1959) and Alice Jackson (1960) Schwalbe Family Scholarship ‐ $1,000 
    To a student preferably attending a University of Wisconsin school seeking an undergraduate degree in 
    Engineering or a Medical Field. 

•  Bill (1957) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships ‐ up to $3,000 ‐ 3 available 
    Recipients must attend a University of Wisconsin school, seeking an undergraduate degree in one of the 
    following Business Fields:  Accounting; Actuarial Science; Finance, Investing & Banking; Information 
    Systems; International Business; Management and Human Resources; Marketing; Operations and 
    Technology Management; Real Estate; or Risk Management and Insurance.  Must have a college GPA of 
    2.5 or greater on a 4.0 scale. 

•  Stephen G. Schmelling (1958) Academic Scholarship ‐ $1,000 
    To a student pursuing an undergraduate degree in Science or Engineering.  

•  Chester Woroch (1936) & Dorothy Scholler Woroch (1942) Memorial Scholarship ‐  $2,500 
    Recipient must attend UW‐Madison, pursuing an undergraduate degree in Engineering 

 

Time is running out for Bradford Seniors to apply for 2023 KBHSAA Scholarships.  If your 
child or grandchild is a Bradford senior, please encourage them to apply ASAP.  The 
scholarship application is available on the Alumni Association's website, 
www.kenoshbradfordalumni.com   Applications must be turned in to Ms. Amber 
Wabalickas in Room #246 no later than Wednesday, April 5, 2023.   

Those seniors selected to receive a KBHSAA Scholarship will be notified before May 26, 
2023, hopefully at the Senior Recognition event (or via phone call from Joyce Sorensen, 
Scholarships Chairperson) with a follow‐up confirmation letter to include scholarship 
details and the criteria to be met.  Scholarship recipients for 2023 will be invited to 
attend the annual DAA Banquet & Silent Auction on Saturday, June 17, 2023 as honored 
guests of KBHSAA, along with this year's Distinguished Alumni Award recipients.  

For all scholarships awarded, payment is made to the recipient after the 1st semester of 
college is completed and the specific documentation requirements (criteria and grades) 
are met.  All scholarships are non‐renewable (i.e., a one‐time award), and payment to the 
recipient will generally occur on or about January 1, 2024. 

Bradford Alumni Association announces 
15 Scholarships offered for 2023 

All updated scholarship information is maintained on the 
Kenosha Bradford High School Alumni Association, Inc. official website: 

 kenoshabradfordalumni.com 

 
 
 
  

2022 OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT 

Randy Vaccaro ’73 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Alice Jackson Schwalbe ’60 

TREASURER 
Dulcie Dissmore Schoff ’80 

RECORDING SECRETARY 
Adela Lebron Hessefort ’74 

MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY 
Joyce Kopacz Sorensen ’69 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
Lee Doerring Arneson ’57 

PAST CO-PRESIDENTS 
Marge Huck Hall ’56 

Alice Jackson Schwalbe ’60 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Juanita Jornt Becker ’58 

Oliver Debe ’09 
Nancy Perri Euteneier ’67 

Dennis Filippelli ’56 
Richard Gentz ’65 

Cheryl Pileski Hannah ’65 
Margie Cantrell Hannes ’68 

Lynn Marchesini Kortright ’69 
Donna Buse Mews ’78 

Michelle Serpe ’67 
Kathy Ryan Tenuta ’69 

• • •

https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766791
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766546
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766711
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Schmelling-Stephen%20G%20Class%20of%201958%20DAA%202006.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766344
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/Current-Scholarship-Offerings.htm
http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com


2023 Class Reunions
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1956 (65th) Rescheduled Reunion 
Saturday, July 22, 2023 
12:00PM to 4:30PM 
Stella's Casa Capri (2129 Birch Road) 
Cost:  To be determined 
Feel free to contact us with any questions.  Please stay in touch 
and keep us updated on new addresses and phone numbers. 
Contacts:  Marge Huck Hall, 262‐883‐4070 
Dennis Filippelli, 262‐657‐3061 
Class website:  https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha‐WI‐
Bradford‐1956/class_index.cfm 
 
1958 (65th) 
Saturday, September 23, 2023 
12:00PM to 4:00PM 
Stella's Casa Capri (2129 Birch Road) 
Cost:  $25/person 
Family Style Dinner with Cash Bar.  Keep us updated on new 
address, phone number and email address.  Please share the 
information with other classmates.  Don't hesitate to contact us 
with questions or to RSVP.   
Contacts: Juanita Jornt Becker, 262‐222‐3233, rbecker40@wi.r.com 
Beth Covelli Wade, gewade70@yahoo.com 
Connie Bruch McCurdy, 262/652‐9550 
Class website:   www.classcreator.com/Kenosha‐WI‐Bradford‐
1958/class_index.cfm 
 
1961 80th Birthday Party 
Saturday, August 26, 2023  
5:00PM 
Kenosha Country Club (500 13th Avenue) 
More details to come...watch for updates on our class website, 
www.bradford61.com. Spread the word and stay in touch.  
 
1963 (60th) 
Friday, June 23, 2023 Ice Breaker Event 
5:00PM ‐ 7:00PM 
Parkway Chateau (12304 75th Street) 
Cash Bar, with finger food available, or you may order off the 
menu at your own expense. 
Saturday, June 24 Reunion 
5:00PM Cash Bar, 6:00PM Dinner Buffet  
Parkway Chateau (12304 75th Street) 
Cost:  $45/person 
Reservation deadline:  Friday, March 31, 2023 
Contact:  Roy Warnock, yountwarnock2@hotmail.com 
Class website: www.bradfordclassof1963.com/class_index.cfm 
 
1966 Bradford/Tremper 75th Birthday Party 
Friday, July 28, 2023 
Taste of Wisconsin Jazz Tent at Kenosha's lakefront 
Celebration Place (54th Street and 1st Avenue) 
Mark your calendars for a mini get‐together & 75th birthday 
celebration!  Entry at Taste of Wisconsin is free, and we'd like to 
suggest you come early to walk around and eat before meeting 
your Bradford/Tremper '66 Classmates at 7:00PM by the Jazz 
Tent.  Look for the red, white and blue balloons.  Spread the 
word to classmates.  We hope to see you all there! 
Our Facebook link: www.facebook.com/groups/832010226919220/ 
permalink/5873422062777986/?mibextid=UUgoR4 

  
1968 (55th) 
Saturday, August 5, 2023 
5:00PM – 6:00PM Cash Bar 
6:00PM – 8:00PM Pizza, Appetizers 
& Desserts 
8:00PM Music by Trip 
Stella's Casa Capri (2129 Birch Road) 
The Reunion Committee has decided 
not to send out a mailing  
to classmates, so please pass the 
word and stay in touch! 
Cost:  $30/person.   
Deadline to register:  July 4, 2023 
Make check payable to Bradford Class of '68 and send to: 
Sue Sereno, 4206 45th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144,  262‐652‐4379 
Facebook:  Bradford '68 Kenosha  
Class website:  www.bradford68.com 
 
1973 (50th) 
Friday, September 15, 2023 
6:00PM Ice Breaker 
Kenosha Brewing Co (4017 80th Street) 
No reservations required for this event..show up and renew old 
friendships!   Cash bar, and you may order food at your own 
expense off KBC’s menu. 
Saturday, September 16 
5:00PM Cash Bar / Snacks / Silent Auction 
6:30PM Buffet: Pizza, Chicken Wings, Salad and Homemade Desserts 
Stella’s Casa Capri (2129 Birch Road) 
Reservations required.  We expect to mail/email the Reunion 
Packet for our 50‐year event before the end of March, and we 
will post the reservation form on our Class website.  
Contact:  Randy Vaccaro, 262‐551‐0510 
Class website:  www.bradford73.com 
 
1978 (45th) 
Saturday, August 19, 2023 
6:00PM at Kenosha Brewing Co. (4017 80th Street) 
Buffet served indoors until 8:00PM; cash bar;  
band at 7:00PM, performing outdoors on KBC's lighted patio. 
In case of inclement weather, the event will be moved inside. 
Tickets: $15 cash/person at the door 
Contact:  Sandie Jung‐Hansen,  
sandiejh‐bhsclassof78@yahoo.com,   www.bradford78.com  
 
1983 (40th) 
Friday, June 23, 2023 Ice Breaker  
6:00PM until ? 
Chutes & Ladders (3812 60th Street) 
We're having an 80s themed "Meet and Greet"... keep it casual 
and wear your favorites styles from the 80s!  Cash bar/order off 
the menu at your own expense.  
Saturday, June 24, 2023 Reunion  
6:00PM – Midnight 
Mason’s Eatery & Pub (7000 74th Place)  
Cash Bar, and you may order off the menu at your own expense. 
Check our Class of '83 Facebook page for more details.  
Contact: Kathy.amundson65@yahoo.com 

https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1956/class_index.cfm
https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1956/class_index.cfm
http://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1958/class_index.cfm 
http://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1958/class_index.cfm 
http://www.bradford61.com
https://www.bradfordclassof1963.com/class_index.cfm
http://www.facebook.com/groups/832010226919220/ permalink/5873422062777986/?mibextid=UUgoR4 
http://www.facebook.com/groups/832010226919220/ permalink/5873422062777986/?mibextid=UUgoR4 
http://www.facebook.com/groups/832010226919220/ permalink/5873422062777986/?mibextid=UUgoR4 
http://www.bradford68.com
http://www.bradford73.com
http://www.bradford78.com 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/802913246492291/?mibextid=HsNCOg


Alumni Association Donations 
The Alumni Association thanks all donors to the Operating, Distinguished Alumni Awards and Scholarship  
Funds. Your generosity makes it possible for the Association to perpetuate the memories – old and new – 
for all Bradford Alumni, and to award Scholarships to deserving Bradford High School Seniors. 
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President’s Corner 
by Randy Vaccaro ’73 

 
 

We are looking forward to the end of winter… saw our first robin when 
we were out and about in Kenosha yesterday, so hopefully spring can’t be 
far off.  This is a busy time for KBHSAA:  

•  We are hearing from Class Reunion Committees regarding plans to gather for events this 
    year, which are shared in this Newsletter.  For the most up‐to‐date info, please check the 
    Upcoming Reunions page on our website.  

•  We received a good number of nominations for the 2023 Distinguished Alumni Awards.  
    The DAA Selection Committee carefully considered the nominees before choosing two  
    very deserving honorees pictured on page 1. 

•  Plans are underway for the annual DAA Banquet and Scholarship Fund Silent Auction, set 
    for Saturday, June 17 at Kenosha Country Club.  Donations for the Silent Auction are  
    arriving steadily, and we are posting regular updates to the KBHSAA website,  
    www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com, on our Sneak Peek: Silent Auction webpage. 

•  Early next month, the Scholarship Committee will begin its review of applications  
    submitted by Bradford seniors looking forward to the next chapter in their lives, whether 
    it be college/university or a 2‐year degree program at an accredited technical/community  
    college. The Scholarship Recipients will be invited to attend the DAA Banquet as our guests. 

As always, we encourage all who attended or graduated from Kenosha/Bradford High School 
to join KBHSAA. The generous support of KBHSAA members enables us to continue the 
traditions begun by the Class of 1891 when they founded the Alumni Association. May we 
ask each of our current members to recruit one classmate to join KBHSAA? The Membership 
form is available on page 7 or may be downloaded from our website. 

If you’re in the local area, I hope to see many of you at the DAA Banquet… you’ll find the 
reservation form for this event on page 6, or you may download it from our website. 

In closing, I wish you Good Health and Happiness. 

GO RED DEVILS!GO RED DEVILS!  

New 
Lifetime Members 

’55 Robert C. Gurney 
’59 Thomas Vocino 

’63 Carol Tate Dejno 
’63 Nancy Alfredson Laken 

’63 Roger Schuelke 
’80 John P. Scuglik 

’80 Darleen Jarvis Scuglik 
’83 Melanie Hanson Woodward 

’85 Aggie Mesoraca Arnold 
'63 David G. Werve

General Operations/Postage 
Fund/Newsletter 

’52 Shirley Schulkowsky Krause 
’55 Robert Gurney 

’55 Maureen Easton Klopstein 
’55 Fran Landi 

’59 Thomas Vocino 
’63 Daniel & ’64 Susan Thomas Bryske 

’63 Roger Schuelke 
’71 Joanne Dubanewicz Coshun  
KBHSAA, Inc. Scholarship Fund  

’39 Patricia Ryall Krueger 
’41 Adele Jenotis Haney 

’52 George F. Cudahy 
’55 Fran Landi 

’59 Thomas Vocino 
’63 Carol Tate Dejno 

’80 John & Darleen Jarvis Scuglik 
’85 Aggie Mesoraca Arnold 

Surfside Bowl  
Carpets Plus Outlet  

KBHSAA, Inc. Scholarship Fund 
 In Memory Of: 

’53 Marilyn Ritacca Bindelli  
by Ozzie & ’69 Joyce Kopacz Sorensen  

’45 Lois M. (Ludin) Kronholm 
by ’59 Peter & ’60 Alice Jackson Schwalbe  

’63 William “Bill” Glidden 
by Ozzie & ’69 Joyce Kopacz Sorensen  

’75 Rachel Aiello 
by ’69 Joyce Kopacz Sorensen  

’78 Mary Aiello 
by ’69 Joyce Kopacz Sorensen  

 Distinquished Alumni Award Program  
’52 George F. Cudahy 

’78 John F. Hansen 
’82 Jennie A. Tunkieicz  

Stephen G. Schmelling (1958) 
Academic Scholarship 

Stephen Schmelling  

The Valiere Anderson Petersen (1930) 
Award for Excellence in Music 

Carol Mosey 
Brooke Tomaszewski 

Lisa Mosey  
John M. Cibrario (1958) Memorial 

Scholarship – Math Major 
’60 Rosemary Zarletti Cibrario 

’60 Thomas Richter 
’59 Peter & ’60 Alice Jackson Schwalbe 

’69 Joyce Kopacz Sorensen 
’73 Randy & ’74 Janice Martin Vaccaro 

 
Peter (1959) and Alice Jackson (1960) 

Schwalbe Family Scholarship 
Peter and Alice Schwalbe 

 
Bill (1957) and Barbara Serpe 

Scholarships 
Bill and Barbara Serpe 

 
THANK YOU! 

Newsletter 
Deadlines 

All articles to be included in the 
Newsletter need to reach us by 

 March 15 
for the Spring issue, 

and 
September 15 
for the Fall issue.  

All Reunion Committees are encouraged 
to send a photo or two along with a 
summary of their reunion activities, 

including any reunion announcements.

http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/2023-DAA-Nominations.htm


In 1848, the corner‐
stone was laid at  
the northeast 
corner of what is 
now 11th Avenue 
and 58th Street in 
Kenosha for what 
would become the 
first free high 
school in Wisconsin. 

 

 

 
The lot for the 43’x70’ two‐story brick building, built at   
a cost of $4,500, had been donated to the city by  
Sereno Fisk (right), an investor and businessman who   
had settled in Southport in 1844.  On July 30, 1849 –   
about 14 months after Wisconsin gained statehood –   
the building was dedicated, and the next day school 
opened with an enrollment of 400 students.   

 

 

The original building was used 
until 1891, when crowded 
conditions made it necessary to 
build a larger structure. The 
building was raised to make way 
for what we fondly called “The 
Annex,” which opened for 
classes in 1892.  

The marker erected at the spot 
of the first High School claims it 

was "the first free school outside of New England"; another popular claim is the "first 
west of the Alleghenies."  According to the Kenosha History Center, both of these are 
incorrect.  There were free schools outside of New England before the United States even 
existed.  And Kentucky and Ohio both had examples of free schools before Wisconsin was 
opened for settlement.  But it was very likely the first in Wisconsin. The bronze tablet on 
the marker ‐ placed by the Kenosha Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution 
on June 11, 1911 ‐ recognizes the pioneers who worked to bring the dream of a free high 
school to what was then Southport:  Michael Frank, Josiah Bond, Charles Clement, 
Reuben Deming, O. E. Dana, Charles Durkee, Harvey Durkee, Sereno Fisk, Samuel Hale, 
Henry B. Hinsdale, John B. Jilson, F. W. Lyman, Hayes McKinley, Theodore Newell, J. V. 
Quarles, C. Latham Sholes and Charles Sholes.   

Photos courtesy of University of Wisconsin‐Madison Libraries. 

Thank you to all who have  submitted alumnus 
memorial information. We apologize for any 

errors – sometimes we receive handwritten notes 
that are difficult to read. Member obituaries 

are posted on the KBHSAA website, 
along with a photo if one is available. 

’37      Helen Mischler Larsen 
’39     Delbert Smith 
’40     Nella Kloet Bosman 
’46     Leonard Cinelli 
’47     Frances Wood Taube 
’47     Robert W. Speaker 
’49     Joan Boerner Lyman 
’51     Nancy Stern Rosten 
’53     Shirley Kraning Wilson 
’53     Marvin Martin 
’57     Ann E. Handley Bradshaw 
’59     Roger Anderson 
’65     Martin Robertson
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First Free High School in Wisconsin 
Contributors:  Lynn Kortright ’69 and Jan Vaccaro ’74 

CLASS  
NOTES 

 
June ’41 Adele Jenotis Haney 
I’ve been living at the Addison 
since 2021.  I’m enjoying the 
socializing and the various activities like 
sing‐alongs, entertainment, baking 
cookies and meeting new people. 
 
Congrats to a ’59 Graduate 
The Wisconsin Alumni Association (WAA) 
Suncoast Chapter, Sarasota, Florida, held 
its annual Founders Day Dinner on May 
5, 2022, and during the meeting honored 
Donald R. Hildewig, Class of 1959 with 
the Lifetime Achievement Award for 
outstanding contributions to the WAA 
Suncoast Chapter and University of 
Wisconsin‐Madison Alumni Association 
(WAA). 
 
’52 David Spera 
Thanks!  I really enjoy getting the 
Newsletter.  I appreciate the many hours 
of work that you and the Alumni 
Association volunteers devote to keeping 
us well‐informed. 

Gateway Technical College's Horticulture program invites 
volunteers to a planting along Pike Creek on Earth Day, 
Saturday, April 22. Volunteers will improve the creek bank 
between Gateway and Bradford High School. Please meet at 
the Horticulture Building at 3520 30th Avenue at 9:30AM on 
April 22. For more information and to register for this event:    
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0OZBW__ 
VxbxIYprTtUIpQFFhTnMfMY0_2vR_9bUriugyvUQ/viewform 

Volunteer for Earth Day Planting

https://kenoshahistorycenter.org/?fbclid=IwAR2SR-o8K0EFCvwklV_ZznAbC9hKFpHRMbOV2zy4TmXoO6LE8om63y0wYp8
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0OZBW__ VxbxIYprTtUIpQFFhTnMfMY0_2vR_9bUriugyvUQ/viewform 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0OZBW__ VxbxIYprTtUIpQFFhTnMfMY0_2vR_9bUriugyvUQ/viewform 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0OZBW__ VxbxIYprTtUIpQFFhTnMfMY0_2vR_9bUriugyvUQ/viewform 
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Kenosha Bradford 
Alumni Association 

P.O. Box 56 
Kenosha, WI 53141 

SPYS FOR SALE 
PROCEEDS FROM SPY SALES GO TO THE GENERAL OPERATING FUND 

INTERESTED IN PURCHASING ONE OF THE EDITIONS LISTED? 
Please contact Randy Vaccaro (262/551‐0510) to reserve it, 

then mail your check (payable to KBHSAA), along with a note 
indicating year reserved and your name/address/phone# to: 

KBHSAA – Spy Sales, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141. 
Not sure what to do with a Spy Yearbook when a loved one passes?  

Or are you, perhaps, downsizing your household?  We’d hate to 
see a Spy end up in a landfill.  Please consider donating it to KBHSAA.  

1903 (1) 
1915 (1) 
1923 (5) 
1925 (2)   
1926 (5)    
1927 (6)    
1928 (5) 
1929 (5)    
1930 (1)    

1931 (2)    
1932 (5) 
1933 (1)    
1934 (2)    
1935 (4)    
1936 (5)    
1937 (7)    
1938 (7)    
1939 (2)    

1941 (1) 
1942 (1) 
1943 (4)    
1944 (4) 
1945 (1) 
1946 (6)    
1947 (3)    
1948 (1) 
1949 (4)    

1950 (1) 
1954 (4) 
1955 (3)    
1956 (2) 
1958 (3) 
1960 (1) 
1961 (2) 
1962 (2) 
1963 (2) 

1965 (2)    
1966 (4)    
1972 (1)    
1974 (3)    
1975 (11)    
1976 (5)    
1977 (3)    
1978 (6)    
1979 (7)    

1981 (9)    
1983 (1) 
1984 (1) 
1985 (1) 
1988 (2) 
1989 (4)    
1992 (3)    
1993 (1) 
1994 (6)    

1995 (2)    
1997 (2)    
1998 (4)    
1999 (6) 
2000 (7)    
2001 (1) 
2003 (2)    
2006 (11)    
2009 (2)    

2011 (2)    
2012 (2)    
2013 (22)    
2014 (2) 
2015 (2) 
2017 (2) 
2018 (1) 
2021 (1)

YEARBOOK PRICING 
$35 each = 1900 to 1998 

$55 each = 1999 
$65 each = 2000 to present  

Prices above include shipping within 
the U.S. (or friendly hand delivery in 

Kenosha). For international shipments, 
please add $30. 

If you have reunion news, class notes, a new mailing or email address, 
  and/or telephone number, HOP TO IT - we want to hear from you!  
     Please mail any news or updates to: 
       Kenosha Bradford H.S. Alumni Association, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha,WI 53141 

Make your reservations now 

DAA Banquet & 
Silent Auction 

SATURDAY, JUNE 17 
see page 6


